
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week in school with lots still happening. This week all of the children took 
part in an Olympics day in their family groups, each group was given a country and learned 
about it, everybody had the opportunity to take part in sports ranging from curling to 
table tennis to volleyball. This gave lots of children the opportunity to try new things and 
to learn about a different country.  

This week in school 

Year 3 have had their class assembly, which was amazing and included a song that the 
children had written all about Preston primary school. Year 6 have been busy practicing 
for their end of year assembly which promises to be an extravaganza. Year 2 have been 
thinking about healthy eating and have designed, made and evaluated healthy wraps. Year 
3 and year 4 have been spending some time with next years teachers as the teachers were 
not all here during transition day. Nursery have been welcoming some of the children who 
will be new in September.  

Summer Fair 

The PTA did an amazing job last week with the Summer fair despite last minute bouncy 
castle drama and the weather not being able to make up its mind what it was going to do. 
We managed to make nearly £1500 after all the costs had been removed. What a great 
effort by everyone! We all really appreciate parents and carers who came and supported 
us on the day and are pleased that lots of people had a great time.  

PTA 

The PTA AGM will take place straight after school on Friday 27th September, everyone is 
welcome. 

Water Bottles 

Reminder that from next year school will be providing the children with water bottles and 
to ensure that children do not bring in their own.  

Dogs 

Please can anyone who drops of or collects children ensure that they do no bring any dogs 
onto school grounds, this is due to health and safety reasons, thank you for your 
cooperation.  

Lost Property 

We still have some items of lost property in school, including a sleeping bag, coats, 

jumpers and a bag.  

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mr Sanderson 
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Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Class Assemblies July 

 

 

 

Class Assembly 

 

Year 6 – 22nd July 

6.30pm 

 

Early years are 

having a teddy bears 

snack time on 

Monday 22nd July, 

Nursery and 

Reception please 

bring in a teddy if 

you can 

 

Final day of term 

Tuesday 23rd July 

 


